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December 8, 2015 

 
Good evening, President Grijalva, Board Members, 
Superintendent Sanchez, and Council: 
 
The last SSAC meeting took place on November 16 at Project 
More.  There, the Council analyzed the Teacher Evaluation 
surveys TUSD students took this past week.  I hope to see their 
thoughts and recommendations used in revising next year's 
surveys.  The group also provided feedback regarding elective 
classes at their sites, which may be used in plans for registration 
for upcoming years' elective courses.  Superintendent Sánchez 
and Board President Grijalva were present to encourage SSAC 
members to attend the community meetings taking place 
regarding education.   
 
Our next meeting will not take place until January. 
 
I look forward to carrying out more good work next semester. 
Thank you. 
 
Thank you. 
Michelle Howard 
SSAC President 
2015-2016 School Year 
 


